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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: DeeAnna Keck <deeannakeck@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 7:19 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor

 
We are opposed to the Water Boards staff recommendation in the draft EIR. We feel that exporting Lake 
Almanor's cold water pool to acheive a marginal benefit downstream would be a ecological disaster to our local 
environment. We enjoy fishing in Lake Almanor and this exportation would greatly affect the cold water fishery 
and fishing in general in Lake Almanor. Decreasing the cold water pool in Lake Almanot will result in warmer 
water temperatures, affecting fish and algae blooms. We ask that you do not export Lake Almanor's cold water 
pool. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
William and DeeAnna Keck  


